



In an interview Nadine Ingels once said "A minister can help children find God and develop a solid faith which will sustain them throughout their life, as God has sustained my life." Nadine had a belief in life-long faith, and wanted to help others achieve this appreciation as well. In an effort to foster faith and to help seminary students, Nadine created the Boone and Nadine Ingels Memorial Scholarship Fund in 2007. This scholarship is exclusively for students attending the Saint Paul School of Theology.

Boone and Nadine were married in 1967 and were longstanding members in the Pleasant Hill United Methodist Church. Together they owned a Century Farm known as "Ingelside", and lived and worked there for over 40 years. Boone was involved with the U.S. Department of Agriculture, and served on the local school board for 24 years – both as vice president and president. He was a Gideon which allowed Nadine to be in the Auxiliary and distribute Bibles, which she always has had a heart for. She was known in town for her Christmas decorations, and every year Nadine would climb the 70′ tall silo to hang the Christmas Star herself.

Each year multiple awards of up to \$2,500.00 are granted to seminary students attending Saint Paul School of Theology in Leawood, Kansas. First consideration will be given to applicants from Cass County. To apply, complete the MOAC Unified Application at: www.mumf.org/students/seminary-scholarships/.



PO Box 1076 Columbia, MO 65205

800-332-8238 www.mumf.org